
October 16, 2023

Heat IndexWeather Advisories End with Change of Season

JONESBORO - The following is a message from Dr. Ralph L. Simpson, Clayton County Public Schools
(CCPS) Deputy Superintendent of Administrative Services.

“Since August 2, Administrative Services has provided daily guidance notifications that worked in concert
with the District's Student Safety - Heat Protocols Regulation JGF-R(1) and GHSA By- Law 2.67 - Practice
Policy for Heat and Humidity. These precautions have been designed to protect our students and
student-athletes from incurring heat-related illnesses or problems.

We will always continue to monitor weather conditions as it relates to the safety of our students and staff.
However, due to the seasonal changes from summer to fall and winter, it won't be necessary to provide daily
notifications related to the heat index. As we enter into the fall and winter months, we will now pivot our
focus to inclement weather associated with hurricanes, tropical storms, wintry weather, and rain/flooding.
Advisories will be aligned for these weather conditions and will result in notifications days ahead of any
impact on our district and community.

Keeping the District and community stakeholders well informed of excessive heat conditions and inclement
weather conditions will always be a high priority.”


